
 

 

 

Slaley First School 

 

 

Friday 13th January 2023  

😊

What is happening this week? 
 
Friday 20th – Choir Club starts (Class 1 / 2) 3.15pm 
 
February 7th – Safer Internet Day – Led by Miss Parr 
 
March 27th – Parents’ Evening – More details to follow nearer the time. 

Little Reminders ... 
Please be careful if your child 
plays on line.  
 
I have set up a page which I 
will continually be adding to 
on our school website. It 
outlines the content of 
some online game games. 
 
You will be shocked at the 
content of some games. 
Please look under the  
E-Safety tab on the website. 
 
I have attached a poster 
about ‘Modern Warfare’ 
which is definitely NOT for 
children of First school age! 
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